
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
CITY OF MODESTO 

 
PUBLIC MEETING FOR PREPARATION OF A PROPOSED INTEGRATED REGIONAL 

WATER MANAGEMENT (IRWM) PLAN FOR THE EAST STANISALUS AREA 
(INCLUDING THE CITIES OF MODESTO, CERES, HUGHSON AND TURLOCK).  THE 

MEETING WILL DISCUSS THE DEVELOPMENT OF AN IRWM PLAN FOR INTEGRATING 
WATER PROJECTS AND WATER RESOURCE MANAGEMENT. 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public meeting will be held by the City of Modesto 
Utility Planning & Projects Department on behalf of the East Stanislaus Regional 
Water Management Group at 5:30 PM on March 16, 2011, at the Ceres Community 
Center, 2701 Fourth St., Ceres, California, for the purpose of notifying and informing 
the public on the proposed Integrated Regional Water Management Plan.  
 

All interested persons are invited to attend the public meeting at the above 
time and place to learn about and participate in the preparation of the East Stanislaus 
Integrated Regional Water Management Plan (IRWMP). This meeting is an 
opportunity for residents to learn about the State’s Integrated Regional Water 
Management Program and the upcoming work to be done to prepare the plan to 
address immediate and long-term water and wastewater needs by both local 
residents and the environment. 

 
If you have any questions, please call Jim Alves in the Capital Planning Group 

of the Utility Planning and Projects Department at (209) 571-5557 or (TDD) 526-
9211, any weekday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
Posted by __________________ Date: _____________ Time: _________ 
 
  

 
 


